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1
What is the correct process for reporting a light out in my SDL No. 1 
District?

If a streetlight needs repair, look for a metal PGE tag on the pole. Note the 
pole and map numbers and submit a repair request directly to PGE. If you 
do not find a tag, call 503-464-7777 or report it online to PGE.  You can also 
report any road concern through the Land Use & Transportation (LUT) wc-
roads.com website using the "Request a Service" feature. If a light is not 
the responsibily of LUT staff, they will forward the request to PGE or the 
appropriate agency.  


